

Dear Editor;

On page 6 of the last issue of Tekawennake, the letter to the Editor suggested that more effort be put into bringing people to the Centre. However, the key to success is buried in paragraph three, where the Observer mentioned "how the people were expected to find out".

The physical structure of the Centre cannot move, nor is it a monument to an individual's greatness that should serve as a tourist attraction, rather, it exists to serve as a Centre, which could imply a number of things going on outside of it, which will further an awareness and understanding of Indian culture.

These might include:

- a small bookmobile, to visit schools, etc.
- film showings at night in community schools around the province.
- displays in public libraries, shopping malls, etc.
- pamphlets posted at museums and historical sites, where allowed.
- a syndicated radio program, or newspaper article.
- the development of an archaeological site, or village reconstruction somewhere in the province.
- videotape programs for use on cable systems.

Λ few people cannot think of all things; perhaps these and other suggestions - and even a helping hand - would be appreciated.

1K1

"A closed mind, like a closed room, can become very stuffy,"

"Due to lack of interest,
Tomorrow has been cancelled."
This is for Bebbs.

Dear Editor:

The Six Nations Recreation
Committee is worthy of praise
for their excellent work in
sponsoring and directing the
Sports Day held at Bread 'n'
Cheese last Monday. Most of the
reserve residents do not realize
the amount of time and energy
expended by these eight people;
all of the responsibility is
left to them. A special thanks
should also be made to those few
parents who offered their time
as officials during the running
of the events.

Despite the few flaws, the Sports Day was completed to the satisfaction of all those concerned. It is only too bad that the emphasis on health and physical fitness was taken away by the music at the arena. We all realize that the arena needs money but what good are a few dollars when the spirit of track and field sports is overpowered by the attraction of music?

Track and Field Sports Day is only offered once per year to the young people of the reserve, surely the arena committee could relinquish a few hours of time for the sake of non-arena events.

Signed, "The Red Phantom"

Dear Readers:

Tekawennake is not published during the month of August. Therefore, if you have anything planned that you would like published such as coming events or advertisements, please have them in by July 20th.

Also due to the increase in price of paper and supplies needed to publish Tekawennake, the price of each issue will be increased by 5¢ beginning the 1st of September, 1974.

Editor '